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Message from the Headteacher  

We were all delighted to hear the announcement on Monday night about 
all the children returning to school on 8th March. This delight was also 
echoed by the children at home and the key worker children as they will 
be united with their friends once again.  

 
 
 
 
With the new return to school date, we have postponed our World Book 
Day celebrations until Thursday 11th March. We are really looking forward 
to seeing the variety of costumes when the children arrive in School 
dressed as characters from their favourite books.  We will also be an-
nouncing the winners of our Extreme Reading Competition.  Keep your 
entries coming in to jhowe@wilmslowprep.org.uk by Monday 8th March. 
Some of the contenders featured below! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thanks  for the photographs that you have been sharing  for our Captain 
Tom 100 Challenge. Contributions below from Darcie (P5) will be giving 
her new Giant African Land snail 100 strokes on his shell, William (P1)  
who has created 100 pages of drawings in his Number Blocks notepad and 
P3’s 100  pebbles for the park.  

Congratulations to this 

week’s  

Stars of the 
Week! 

Our staff would still like to celebrate 

their Stars of the Week while we are 

managing learning online and teaching 

in School 

Rec: Nika for super contributions during 
our English and Maths lessons. 

P1: Rosa– for being very polite and help-
ful. Also, for trying incredibly hard in 
Maths this week! Superstar! 

P2: Kim for producing work of such a high 
standard and for brilliant engagement in 
all of the Zooms. 

P3: Lyla for working incredibly hard and 
for wonderful enthusiasm. 

P4:  Archie for his sensible and mature 
consistency of effort that he puts into all 
his lessons. 

P5: Ellie for excellent engagement in all 
lessons and for producing some super art 
work! 

P6: Everyone in P6 for achieving fantastic 
exam results and now being able to select 
their senior schools. 

 

 

 

~ ~  Prep 4 Joke  of the Week  ~ ~  
What’s worse than finding a worm in your apple? 

Finding half a worm! 

 
 
 
 

Many Happy Returns to all the chil-

dren who are celebrating their birth-

day this week. 

Ophelia KG 

Beatrice KG 

Bodie Rec 

 

A Message from the Parents’ Committee 
 

Can anyone who’s not yet sent in their Matchbox Challenge entries, please email wpsparentscom-
mittee@gmail.com with your photos this weekend. 

 


